
To,                        Dated: March 9th, 2020

The Director

National Institute of Technology Karnataka (NITK), Surathkal

Mangalore-575025, Karnataka, India

(Through the HOD, Department of Chemistry, NITK)

    Sub: Recruitment of a JRF for DST project (Ref 
No.578/NITK/CHY/SERB/DC/2019-20/A9)

Dear Sir,

It is my pleasure to inform you that I have received a research grant from department

of  science  and  technology  (DST)  under  Core  Research  Grant  (File  Number:

CRG/2019/000578). The project is titled “Effect of high Density water, low density water

on protein  stability  and biological  functions”.  In  the  grant  proposal,  I  requested  a  JRF

position who would be implementing the project.  The position has been sanctioned along

with the grant. 

I request you to forward this letter to proper authorities so that recruitment processes

(e.g., advertisement on the website) for the above post can be started at the earliest. 

A copy of the sanction order, receipt of fund at NITK and copy of the advertisement which

has to be placed in the institute website are enclosed herewith for your kind convenience. 

Thanking you again for your continuing help and support,

With best regards,

Dr. Debashree Chakraborty,

Assistant Professor, Department of Chemistry

Enclosures:

1. A copy of sanction order

2. A copy of the receipt of research fund at NITK

3. Copy of web advertisement to be placed.


